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Taking away vote by mail in Oregon is another attempt at pushing Trump's fascist 

policies.   The people voted for this system 25 years ago and it has been successful 

in promoting democracy.  Vote by mail allows more people to vote, especially those 

who may not physically be able to get to a precinct.  This has proven to be a secure 

system and there is no reason to revoke our right to vote by mail.   


